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Asset Investment Management System Council

October 6, 2005
7:30 a.m. – 9:00 a.m.

MDC 2301

Minutes

Members Present: 

Dr. Barber, Dr. Belsole,  Dr. Brownlee,  Dr. Fabri, , Ms. Paula Knaus, Dr. Krischer, Dr. Lindsey,  Dr. Nelson, Ms. Jean Nixon, Dr. Paidas,  Dr. Quillen, Mr. Tim Russell,  Ms. Joann Strobbe, Dr. Wallach and Dr. Wrecker
Others Present: 

Ms. Kim Thomas 

Absent:

Dr. Eichler, Dr.Greenberg, Mr. Joe Jackson and Ms. Vicky Mastorides
Regrets:

Drs. Bennett, Curran, Fernandez, and Sinnott sent their regrets. 

I. Approval of Minutes

The AIMS Council August 25th meeting minutes was approved. 

II. AIMS Finance Subcommittee 
Ms. Strobbe presented the Finance Subcommittee’s mission based budget simulated model timeline and the contribution measure model for departmental research state appropriation allocation. The timeline proposed a completed simulated all source budget  based on resource allocation and contribution measures by the end of January 2006.  The proposed completion date corresponds with the Salary Plan subcommittee’s compensation program roll out. The council notes that the timeline is aggressive, but a good plan of action. Ms. Strobbe introduced the Finance Subcommittee’s department research state allocation model by reviewing the goals, desired outcome and the definition of departmental research.  The proposed model ten percent allocation of the state appropriation ($3 million):
· 40% Department’s indirect (USF Rebate) expenditure percentage
· 40% Department’s total research expenditure percentage

· 20% Flat rate all source faculty FTE ($1,145)

The council stated that the model meets the goals and desired outcomes and was approved.  A discussion regarding the effects and possible outcomes of the ten percent resource allocation from the practice plan for departmental research followed. After a lengthy discussion, the council decided to revisit the approved resource allocation for the practice plan. 

III AIMS Salary Subcommittee 

Dr. Paidas delivered a brief update on Salary Plan Subcommittee progress. Dr. Paidas informed the council of the upcoming Chairs meeting where he will present the AIMS compensation program.  Ms. Paula Knaus informed the council of changes to the current faculty effort reporting. Ms. Knaus announced that the college will move to main campus faculty effort reporting system effective the Summer 2005 semester. 
IV. Meeting Adjourned 9:20 am

V. Next Meeting   October 6, 2005 
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